
Wishing our Abbots 
Green families a safe 
and happy summer 

break!



What a rollercoaster of week… 

Despite everything that we have been faced with, it has been 

great to feel a sense of positivity and new beginnings this 

week from us all. 

I would like to thank our amazing FOAG as we launch new 

fundraising ideas, from bucket filling, second hand 

uniform to our beach day today, we really have shown how 

much we can pull together to make anything happen.

I continue to be incredibly proud of our staff and pupils 

that made our transition days happen. From quizzing new 

teachers, team building with marshmallows and 

spaghetti, to singing together again, we feel confident that 

our children are more than ready for their new class and 

teacher.

This week, we have finally been able to start our tradition of 

celebrating our Abbots Green Citizens, as a school, each 

class shared nominations and recognised the growth we 

show each day to our rainbow values. 

With the summer holidays here, let us hold onto the 

important highlights from this week and year as we prepare 

for our new term in September.

I would like to personally wish everyone a restful, sunny, 

safe break, and very much look forward to coming back 

together on Friday 3
rd

September.

Happy Holidays!

Mrs Morrison


